
 
 
 
 

Many thanks to all of you who started the month of February by participating in 

“Go Red for Women” 

With your help, Dutchess BOCES contributed $493 to the American Heart Association’s efforts. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We’re now a couple days away from the second part of our effort: The American Heart Walk.  The 
annual American Heart Walk will take place on the morning of Saturday, March 14, 2015 at 
Vassar College starting at 10:00 a.m. with registration beginning at 8:30 a.m.    
 
If you are interested in joining the team from Dutchess BOCES or would like to participate 
individually in the walk, all you need to do is collect donations from individuals and walk.   
It’s that easy! 
 
Communications and Grants Research have started organizing their walkers.  It would be great to 
have every division/building represented.  Please see the representatives below and be part of the 
large, enthusiastic team from Dutchess BOCES.  If you are unable to walk, please considering 
sponsoring a walker.   
 
To join the BOCES team or to obtain a collection envelope see your building representative: 

Division/Buidling Representative Contact Number 
Administration Building Karen Runza 486-4800 ext. 2290 
Adult Learning Institute Chris Thomas  483-3640 ext. 6127 
BETA –CGR/Print Shop/RSE-TASC Jackie Cardascia 486-4840 ext. 3070  
BETA – Instructional Programs Corrinne Pahlck 486-4840 ext. 3024 
Career and Technical Education Jo Anne Williams 486-8001 ext. 4553 
District Classes Barbara Donaghey  486-4840 ext. 3025 
Educational Resources Maren Visentin 486-4840 ext. 4864 
Related Services, Itinerants, SPC & F&O  Sandy Diesing 486-8004 ext. 5403 

 
 
Thanks for your support of the American Heart efforts to build healthier lives. 

 

See you on March 14!! 
 


